No. 0574

The Embassy of the United States of America presents its compliments
to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Aviation of the Federation of St. Christopher
and Nevis and has the honor to notify of U.S. sanctions action targeting Russian
shipping companies and vessels, and to share the 69 vessels that were added to the
Specially Designated Nationals and Blocked Persons list.

The Embassy of the United States of America avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Aviation of the

Federation of St. Christopher and Nevis the assurances of its highest consideration.

Enclosed: As Stated

Embassy of the United States of America,

Bridgetown, May 12, 2022.
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